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Congratulations to our attendance cup winners!

2C, 3A & 3G all with 100%! 5M & 6K with 100% RS 98.3%

Dear Parents & Carers,

We would like to start by congratulating all of Year 6 who completed their SATs tests this week.
They remained calm & focused for the week, despite some pretty difficult tests and were a
credit to their school. Thank you to all of the staff that have taught or worked with them over
their time and we wish them the best for their results. Thank you to all the staff that helped
them celebrate the end of tests with their SATS breakfast! More importantly is the way they
have carried themselves this year, becoming the confident, independent, curious & involved
young adults that we know will take these traits with them through life.

Inspired by King Charles’ ‘Big Help Out’ volunteering initiative, we would like to remind every-
one about the Community Makeover Day at school on Saturday 20th May (12— 4:00pm). Come
along and help spruce up the gardens & fences and have a social afternoon together where we
can all be ‘involved’ and give something back. It has been a
lovely day in the past and we would love to see as many
families as we can, even for a little while. Building a sense
of community and helping others was just about the only
good thing to come out of Covid— let’s help to keep those
ideals alive!

A couple of reminders for events
coming up:

. School Photos (May 22nd/23rd/25th). Please send your
child in full school uniform

. Start collecting for 5p Race on Friday 26th May
Have a wonderful weekend!

Mr Hughes & Ms Crouch
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Dates for your diary:

Friday 12 May Coronation
Street Party for pupils

Thursday 18 May Year 6 Junior
Citizen Scheme

Thursday 18 May Census Day in
school

Thursday 18 May RSHE Parent
Information Session

Friday 19 May Nursery and Re-
ception Craft Walk

Saturday 20 May Community
Makeover Day in school

Monday 22—Thursday 25 May
school photos in school this
week (subject to weather)

Friday 26 May 5p Race in
school and cake sale after
school. Last day of school
before half term

Monday 29 May to Friday 2
June half term holiday

Thursday 20 July last day of
school for pupils

* | our Value of the month: is...




A big thank you!

Check your spam!
The last two cake sales have raised an amazing £500 for the

school PTA. We couldn’t do this without the donations of cakes We are aware that emails from the school sometimes end

you send in and the 50p’s the children bring in to buy them. up in Spam folders. Please make sure you add the school

email address to your ‘safe’ list so that our communications

The next cake sale is on Friday 26 May.
get to you safely.

Census Day Thursday 18 May

Census Day is on Thursday 18 May and is a really important day for the school. The amount of funding we
receive from the Local Authority is decided on that day. Ultimately this determines how much funding the
school has to spend on the pupils and ensures we can provide the best resources for them.

YOU CAN HELP! If your child is in Reception, Year 1, or Year 2 please consider booking them in for a
school dinner on that day. The more children in these year groups who have a school dinner on Census
Day, the more money the school receives. So even if your child usually has a packed lunch, please book
them in for a school dinner for Thursday 18 May .

Thank you for your support!

Discounted Tickets to Southend’s Adventure Island

Buy your Adventure Island tickets through the PTA and save over 30% off the door price! Adventure Island is a

great day out with fun for all ages. It includes nearly 40 rides, a massive indoor soft play, amusements and restaurants.
Adventure Island is an ‘admission free’ park so you only need to buy a wristband for those who want to go on the rides.
Tickets are available at https://bit.ly/Alsland and are valid until December 2024.

Congratulations to Sasha in 3G who took part in
a skateboard competition recently. He came first
in the Under 8 category.

Well done Sasha!
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Congratulations to ex-pupil Ezra who has been
signed for a two year scholarship with West Ham
United Academy— what an amazing
achievement!

Well done Ezral!



https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FAIsland&data=05%7C01%7Cadmin.aldersbrook%40redbridge.gov.uk%7C27e03b1326954637cf5608db4a5c6530%7C2a8b2c162e9e4dcea97ba0b34e803a22%7C0%7C0%7C638185532915004785%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8e

Struggling?

ILFORD COMMUNITY GROCERY

Ilford community grocery have set up a scheme for residents
who are struggling financially- it has been set up to support
families with grocery shopping. Residents can join the scheme
by paying £5 annually and they can go to city gates and get
groceries (mini shop) for maximum of £4 (https://
communitygrocery.org.uk)

City Gates

25— 29 Clements Road
|Iford

IG1 1BH

OPENING 28th MARCH

Monday — Friday 9:30am — 4:30pm

Please see Mr Hughes or Ms Crouch on the gate if you need any help.
It is confidential and we WILL help.

Thoughtful Thursdays—a reminder

donations have made to local families is huge.

Thank you all so much for the wonderful donations given to our Thoughtful Thursday foodbank. The difference these

Just a reminder, please drop off any long life goods to the school playground on a Thursday morning.

If you are a family who could use a little extra help, please get in touch with Mr Hughes or Ms Crouch any day.
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SATURDAY 20TH MAY
12PM - 4PM

FAMILES WELCOME, FOOD AND REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED

Community Makeover Day

The school community makeover day will be on
Saturday 20" May from 12pm — 4pm.

We invite families to come together to help look
after the school by volunteering to do some hard
(ish) graft.

This year’s tasks include painting the railings
outside reception (to match the new awning that
you may have seen going up), repairing the
planters in front of the library bus and replanting
in them, as well as repairing the bus itself. If any-
one is particularly skilled in bus body repair,
please let us know... we need your help!

We will be providing food and refreshments to
the workers. It’s usually a really fun day, we’d
love to see you there.

Please contact the PTA

(aldersbrookpta@gmail.com or by whatsapp) if

you’d like to be involved.

Reminder: start saving 5p coins NOW!
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Junky Jolk ’ ‘
Holiday Art Club \ \
Book now via 2 |

.makemeanartstar.com

(click on Workshops & Parties)
31st May & 1st June 2023
9:30am - 3:00pm
£37 per child per day

BOOK FOR EITHER DAY OR BOTH
NEW ART WORKS MADE EACH DAY

YR/ ' gy v iy Wanstead Cricket Club, E11 2LW

Contoct for booking:
chris@insideoutarts.co.uk
07946075980

www.insideoutarts.co.uk = s sPAs RO A i
Any further enquires to - makemeanartstar@gmail.com

DBS Checked, Safe Guarding & First Aid trained

The ﬂm Essex Fire Museum Open Days Te ﬂre

W ym Sunday 28" May 2023 S&sex ym

M G Tuesday 30" May 2023 M@‘T‘
(10.30am to 4.00pm)

Visits must be pre-booked via:
museum@essex-fire.gov.uk

Address: Essex Fire Museum, Grays Fire station,
Hogg Lane, Grays, RM17 5QS

BOOK NOW
WWW.ONTHEBALLSPORTSCAMPS.COM



#Fosterin
Communities

#FCF23
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need

020 8708 6068 :
fostermg@redbrldge.govuk -

#FosteringCommunities.
Foster for Redbridge.

Redbridge Foster Carers share what it is like to be part of the Redbridge Fostering Community and caring for the
Borough’s most vulnerable children as part of the Foster Care Fortnight #FosteringCommunities campaign. Take
a look at what our foster carers say https://youtu.be/4rnBZ3Ypgbl

If you have a place in your heart and home to foster, please call us on 020 8708 6068 or

email fostering@redbridge.gov.uk or join us on our next virtual information session on 19 May 2023 at 10am to
11am. Visit https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/foster-for-redbridge-coffee-morning-190523-10-11am-tickets-
560846265277 to book a place.



https://youtu.be/4rnBZ3YpqbI
mailto:fostering@redbridge.gov.uk
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/foster-for-redbridge-coffee-morning-190523-10-11am-tickets-560846265277
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/foster-for-redbridge-coffee-morning-190523-10-11am-tickets-560846265277

REDBRIDGE

FABULA

Education Programme 2023

Ravena Guron
Suitable for KS2 (YRs 4-6)

Tuesday 11 July - 10.30am
Keith Axon Library, Grove Road, RMé 4XB

Tuesday 11 July -1.30pm

Michael Mann
Suitable for KS2 (YR4-6)

Wednesday 12 July -10.30am

fabula

reading
challenge

Hainault Library, 100 Manford Way, IG7 4DD

Kenneth More Theatre, Oaidield Road, IG1 18T

Fabula Festival is an annual ants & erture festival organised by Vision Redbridge
Culture & Leisure. It's a celebration of the power of libraries to transform young Ives.

The festival encourages children of all ages to develop their enjoyment of reading,
creative writing and story making through fun workshops and inspiring author
events. A new addition for 2023 is a reading challenge where childsen get to set
their own summer reading targets! (see our reading challenge page for further
information)

Thes year we are delighted to hast author Ravena Guron at Keith Axon and Hainsult
Libraries and award- winning writer Michael Mann at Kenneth More Theatre in fiford.

Ravens Guron is an MG author, 3 superb new voice who brings her own captivating
brand of enesgy, wild adv and joy to the gene. Her book, The Thief of
Famowdell is the first in the series following Jude Ripon. It was shortiisted for
Penguin's WriteNow scheme, as well 2 being highly commended in the FAB Prize.

Michael Mann is 2 teacher and author whose book Ghosteloud was 2 Waterstones
Best Children's Book of 2021, a Guasdian pick and induded in the Book Trust Great
Books Guide 2022.

Pupils will have an opportunity to buy the authors books in advance
and both events will be followed by book signings by the authors.

“It has aflomed me to see how great
Mustration and drawing can be ko
reading and wiiting lessens. | plan o
implenent this in my future planning.
Teacher, Gearles Primary

This education programme s offered for free to Redbridge schools, on a first come
first served basis. Feedback on pravious events from teachers:

“This wes an amazing chance fo meet snd speak fo a
successiul author in person. What 2 geat role mode!
and inspiation he was! We had a fantastic . Ouwr
children were completedy enthralled fot of them
have sald that they now mant to be authors!”
Teacher, William Torbizt School

“We have fots of EAL children in year 7 and alo
some children who struggle 1o it and listen in dass
50 this was & great visudl and interactive way for
thern foKsten and leaen the story. Al the children
loved the experience”
Teacher, Coppice Primary

“This was great for childeen who
struggleto read. Evevyone had s
great time, Thank you!™
Teacher, Grove Primary

For further information and to book, visit visionrd.org.uk/fabula

Find out more about our other services for schools:
visionrel.org.ulk/libraries-heritage-culture/services-for-schools



